
 8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD.,  KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON  99336-7166
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500  FACSIMILE  509-737-9803 

www.cngc.com

February 10, 2022 

Ms.  Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Re: WAC 480-140 Fiscal 2022 Budget 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

In accordance with WAC 480-140-030 and WAC 480-140-040, enclosed is Cascade Natural Gas 
Corporation’s (“Cascade” or “Company”) submission of its fiscal year 2022 budget.   

The information contained in the attached report is designated as confidential per WAC 480-07- 
160 as it contains forecasted information that has not yet been disclosed to the general public. 

The following files are electronically submitted as part of this filing: 

 NEW-CNGC-Budgets-Rpt-02-10-22-(C).pdf
 NEW-CNGC-Budgets-Rpt-02-10-22-(R).pdf

Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Lori Blattner at (208)377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori Blattner 

Lori Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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